00411902

From Craig D xon [crai gd@i xondi st. coni

Sent: Wednesday, OCctober 22, 2003 11:01 AM

To: nprm@thb. treas. gov

Subj ect: Notice No. 4

Attn: Notice No. 4

Chi ef, Regul ations and Procedures Division

Al cohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau

P. O Box 50221

Washi ngt on, D.C. 20091-0221

Dear Chief, Regul ations and Procedures Division

| amwiting in support of the proposed 0.5% standard for flavored malt beverages. The
proposed standard is the best way to mmintain clear distinctions between beer and |i quor
and it is the best way to preserve the flavored malt beverage category. OOOO0OOOOOOOOOOO
Thank you

Craig A. Dixon

Di xon Di stributing Conpany

1000 Homer Adams Pkwy. West

Godfrey, IL 62035

618- 466- 1441

crai gd@li xondi st. com



